
 

 
 

Leppington, Birch Hill, Bracknell, RG12 7WW 
Headteacher: Michael Dillon B Ed (Hons) MA 

 
 

 
Tuesday, 30 March 2021 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Football Training – Year 6 

 

Due to timetabling, we will be starting the football club on Tuesdays for Year 6 after school from 

3.30pm until 4.30pm, starting Tuesday 20th April. These sessions are designed to promote and embed 

a healthy life style, whilst at the same time developing core skills within sport.  Miss Stark will be 

running these sessions. Your child will need suitable footwear (football boots or trainers). You also 

may like to provide your child with a suitable drink. 

 

Tuesday is a Year 6 PE day so they will not be required to bring a change of clothes. If you are 

collecting your child at 4:30pm, the gates will be open and you can collect from the field. Please sign 

the permission slip below if you are willing for your child to attend Football Club on Tuesdays and 

return to school via the class box as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Stark 

PE Co-Ordinator 

 

 

Dear Miss Stark 

 

I / We give permission for ____________________________ to attend Football Club on Tuesday 

after school from 3.30 – 4.30pm 

 

I will collect my child from school at 4.30pm. 

 

My child has my permission to walk home after club.  

 

 

 

Signed  _____________________________ 

 

 


